
 

 

6th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Trip to Gulliver’s World 
 

Due to Year 6 being unable to attend their residential trip to Robinwood, we will be taking the children 

to Gulliver’s World in Warrington on Thursday 1st July 2021. We will be leaving school via coach at 

9:00am and returning at approximately 3:30pm.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £18.55 per child. To secure a place on the trip, please go to Parent Pay to 

make the non-refundable payment by Thursday 17th June 2021.  

 

Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. If your child 

would like a specific sandwich filling, please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we don’t 

receive an order, we will choose for them based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually has 

a packed lunch and would like a school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order to 

finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Thursday 17th June 2021. 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear, a suitable coat and a red school jumper on the day 

of the trip. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from 

the spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.  

 

Please note that if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium then you are entitled to the trip being funded 

by school. Please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you child is Pupil Premium and you 

would like to give them consent to attend this trip. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Wendy Gibson, Kat Rowe & Farah Saleem 

Year 6 Teachers 
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